
 

 

 

Buronga Public School Vision Statement 

Buronga Public School creates an enabling 

environment where students are empowered to 

embrace learning, achieve their personal best and 

build their emotional, social and physical wellbeing. 

Year Six Graduation Dinner 

Students, staff, parents, family and friends enjoyed 
celebrations to acknowledge our fabulous year six 
students who are embarking on the next part of 
their educational journey. Their contribution to 
Buronga has been valuable and the whole school 
has enjoyed a year of positive role models and 
outstanding leadership. 

Our year six students will be missed at Buronga and 
will be a great asset to a very lucky high school. 

Enjoy the next part of your learning journey and 
make the most of every opportunity presented to 
you. 
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A Letter from Mrs Hunt 

To my Year Six students 2018,  

What a great couple of years we have had together.  I remember coming to Buronga on a Thursday when you were 

in Kinder and teaching you while Mrs Olofsson had some respite.  We often would finish our lessons with a Just 

Dance song. You really loved ‘Who let the dogs out?’  You were doing a unit on celebrations with Mrs Oloffson and 

you all tried my wedding dress on – even the boys! 

I have enjoyed watching you all grow and develop into young adults who are inquisitive, caring and loyal.  I know that 

you all will be successful in your own way, as you all own these qualities.   

You are going to have struggles along your learning journey but remember that the struggles you come across along 

the way, develop the strengths that you will need for tomorrow.   

Reach for your dreams and believe that you can because if you do that, you are halfway to making them happen.   

I wish you all the best of luck in your next adventure at high school but remember that you are never too old or cool 

to come back and say hello. 

Thank you for being such an amazing bunch of kids.  You will be greatly missed but you will not be forgotten.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Buronga Public School Presentation Night 

 We would like students to arrive at 6.15pm to organise seating 

 Students need to wear full school uniform and will change at intermission for class performances 

 Students do not need to wear uniform to school on Tuesday 

 Please label clothing so any lost items during changes can be returned 

 Practise session are on Tuesday during school time 

 Students will be transported by bus to practise sessions which will run for approximately an hour 

 If you have any questions please contact the school office. 

This is our schools most formal occasion to acknowledge the wonderful work our students are engaged in 

throughout the year. We look forward to your company on the night. 

Buronga Public Presentation Night 

Tuesday 11 December 2018 

Mid Way Centre 

6.30pm 

Australia Day  

Breakfast 2019 

 

The Australia Day Breakfast on Saturday 26th January 

2019 at the Buronga Wetlands will this year be hosted 

by the Buronga Gol Gol & Districts Lions Club. 

 

Everyone is welcome to come along and enjoy a 

delicious breakfast of bacon and eggs, sausage, 

tomato, toast, orange juice and tea/coffee.  Cost is 

$5.00 per head.  A gold coin donation for children 

under 10 years. 

 

The Flag-raising ceremony performed by Alcheringa & 

Delta Scouts, will begin at 7:45am and the breakfast 

will be served at 8:00am. 

 

The Mildura Vintage Car Club and the Mildura Muscle 

Car Club will be displaying their amazing restored cars! 

 

For further details, please contact: 

Richard Munro 0419 224 844 

Buronga Gol Gol & Districts Lions Club 

 



 

 

 


